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Term 3 
 

• Friday 24 July - PBL 
Reward 

• Thursday 30 July - 
Tennis Program 
Begins  

• Week 3 - Education 
week 

• Week 3 - Book Fair 
commences 

 

 

WELCOME BACK  

First of all, we would like to welcome back all of our amazing students. We hope you had a 
fantastic holiday. 
 
As you are aware, our six week tennis program begins next Thursday 30 July. If you have not 
returned your child’s permission note, please do so as soon as possible. Mrs Casey has been 
able to secure a sporting grant, so this money will be used to fund the tennis program, 
therefore there will be no cost for families.  
 
We are looking forward to the PBL reward this Friday. As part of the reward, students who 
had a successful Term 2 will receive pizza for lunch. Please note, this means students can 
only order recess from the canteen this Friday 24 July. 

UPDATES  

• Due to COVID-19 restrictions our Busy Bee Program has been put on hold until 
further notice 

• The Tumut High School Year 6 - Year 7 Middle School Program has been postponed 
for the first four weeks of this term (Term 3) due to COVID-19 restrictions. 

• Canteen will only take orders for recess this Friday 24 July, due to PBL reward for 
lunch. If your child was unsuccessful for the PBL Reward, lunch will need to be 
provided from home 

• Canteen is closed next Friday 31 July - no workers available 
• All visitors  must report to the school office upon arrival to sign in 
• Breakfast club is now running Monday - Thursday from 8:40 - 9:00. We have toast, 

yoghurt, fruit and a variety of cereals 

TIMES TABLES  MASTERY  

Times Tables mastery is an essential part of a child's numeracy development. With this in 
mind, we have decided to explore an exciting new resource offered by Manga High here at 
Adelong Public School. Through a blended learning approach, students will complete online 
and offline activities to support their times table learning. After successful completion of  a 
5 week initiative, they will be granted their personalised "Times Table Licence". Students 
(and their parents/carers) can track their own progress at school or at home via their 
dashboard. We look forward to your support in encouraging your children to actively 
participate in this valuable learning experience.  
Ms Thake 



 
 

Bee Awards 

Well done Ella, 

Indiana, 

Charlotte, Ava, 

Josh and Isaac 

Principal’s Merit 

Well done Jordy, James and Matthew 

 

Silver 

Award 

Well done 

Amber, 

Hunter 

and 

Minnie  

 

 

‘Beanie for Brain Cancer’ Fundraiser 

A huge congratulations to Hunter and Jordy for 
organising the recent ‘Beanie for Brain Cancer’ 
Fundraiser. We are extremely proud to announce that 
you managed to raise $145.20 and for such a great 
cause! You should both be very proud of yourselves.  
 
 






